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Telegrams: Surveyor, Oslo Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

Reference

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIFRING

Oslo, 28th August, 1965.
Tollbugaten 27

Dear Sir,

M.S. "ESSI KARI" ex., "ARJEPLOG".

s

We are informed by the owners Messrs.
Bj. Ruud-Pedersen that this ship is to be with-
drawn from class.

The ship is now being converted
similar to the "ESSI FLORA" and the owners
state that for the trade which the ship will
be going to do it is the most practical ar-
rangement for them and also for the charterers

to have the ship classed in Det Norske Veritas.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

Per

Vo

The Secretary,

London.







